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BUBBLE AND SQUEAK PROJECT – AVIVA  AWARD 

We need you to vote for us in the Aviva Community Fund 2017! Bubble & Squeak have entered into the AVIVA 
Community Fund 2017. This competition will help the children to put on 12 events for their grandparents and 
local elderly residents in 2018. Our first event was the Grandparents Afternoon Tea in October. 70 younger and 
older people attended. The children want to do more. Winning this competition will help them to do so!  

Your vote will make all the difference and it is free to vote. Voting takes 2 minutes and all you have to do is head 
over to this link: https://www.avivacommunityfund.co.uk/voting/project/view/17-5541 or go 
avivacommunityfund.co.uk & search ‘As Young As You Feel’ It will ask you to register and then send you a 
confirmation email. Once you are logged in type in ‘As Young As You Feel’ and we will come up! You are given 10 
free votes. Please vote for the children this weekend. Vote for the children 10 times and help them to make 
this big difference to your community!  

 
 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Plum, Peach and Hazel classes who have the best attendance in the school! Other classes are not 
far behind and we all need to work hard to make sure that we all come to school as often as we can. 

 

  
 

SCHOOL LIFE – HOLIDAY CLUBS 
The children who attended the Half Term Holiday Club had a full and fun-filled week with Lydia and other staff members. 

OLD OAK AT THE LYRIC THEATRE                                                 

As a school, we see art, music and drama as an important 

part of children’s primary school experience. Mr. Brown sits 

on the Lyric Theatre Community Education Panel. This panel 

looks at promoting the arts with young people in 

Hammersmith and Fulham. Yesterday he spoke at an event 

along with Mel Giedroyc from Bake Off. Also pictured is 

Nicolai La Barrie who is the ‎Director of Young People and 

Emerging Artists at the Lyric.  

https://www.avivacommunityfund.co.uk/voting/project/view/17-5541


This culminated with a spooky Halloween party at the end of the week!  Below are some of the highlights. If you would like 
your child to attend the next holiday club, please see Lydia for more information.  

       
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Monday 6th, 20th and 27th November – open mornings for parents whose children start school next September. Please come 
to the school at 9.30am. Tell anyone who may be interested. 
Wednesday 8th November – parent evening meetings for Nursery parents only 
Wednesday 8th November – Willow class assembly at 10.15am 
Friday 10th November – boys’ and girls’ football teams have a match in the afternoon 
Monday 13th – 17th November – Anti Bullying Week in school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


